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On Sunday, August 18, 2024, at 2:35 PM, the Woodstock Fire/Rescue District responded for a reported 
rollover crash with injuries at the intersection of Route 47 and Charles Road. 
 
Within six minutes, paramedics arrived at the scene of a serious two-vehicle collision just east of the 
intersection. The crews immediately began triaging five patients, one of whom had been ejected during 
the rollover. Four patients were transported to nearby hospitals with minor injuries. A medical helicopter 
was requested for an adult female who had been ejected from the vehicle. She was airlifted to Advocate 
Condell Medical Center in Libertyville with serious injuries. 
 
At the time of this email, Charles Road remains closed. We appreciate the assistance of the Hebron-Alden-
Greenwood Fire Protection District and the Wonder Lake Fire Protection District, who provided an 
additional ambulance and crew for our incident. 
 
The McHenry County Sheriff's Office is investigating the crash and any additional questions pertaining to 
the investigation (cause, fault, seat-belt use, speeds, etc.) should be referred to them. 
  
Units: Battalion 4, Truck 481, Engine 443, Ambulance 451, Ambulance 452, Ambulance 851, Ambulance 
1651, and PIO5 
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